
 

Remember 1934 

Descendants Project  

Interview Questionnaire 

 

Interview topics - here are some topics that would be included in 
an interview: 

 

We are interested in you! 

 

Who were you descended from? (Name and union   

 affiliation) 

 

How did you first hear about the strike? 

 

Where did the striker live, at the time (1934)?  

 

What was your early life like?  

 

Recollections and stories about the striker: We would like to 
know some recollections and stories about the striker.  

What kind of person was she or he?  
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What do you know about their role in the strikes? 

 

How were those family stories carried forward?  

 

Photographs or memorabilia: Do you have any photographs or 
memorabilia from the strikes? 

Photo of relative? (Please bring to any Remember 1934 
event) 

 

Do you need any assistance to identify, authenticate, scan, 
share, or re-home such materiels?  

 

If seeking help to re-home any of those, are you willing to 
donate same to the Remember 1934 archives?  

 

Striker’s life and activities after 1934: We would like to find out 
about the striker’s life and activities after 1934.  

What was their work life after 1934?  

 

Were they active in union activities?  
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Were they able to gain a better life because of the success 
 of the strikes?  

 

Were they interviewed by government agencies, or by law 
 enforcement soon after the strike, or perhaps during the 
 1950s? 

 

Labor legacy: We would like to know the labor legacy of the 
striker.  

Were you, or members of your family involved in the labor 
 movement?  

 

What is your story and work life? 

 

(You have been modest with your comments. What do you 
want to say about you?) 

  

Please let the Remember 1934 Descendants Project know if you 
are willing to participate in a filmed interview. 
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If you live in the Twin Cities, we can come to your place. We 
would like to interview you in your home, or a setting of your 
choice where you can be comfortable. 
 

Please also note that if you later recall additional stories, or find 
other photographs and/or memorabilia, we will be happy to 
arrange a follow-up visit in person, or via Zoom.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Please send completed questionnaires to: 

Remember 1934 Descendants Project 

P.O. Box 19581  

Minneapolis, MN 55419 
 

Have questions? 

Call, or text 

Gladys McKenzie 

651-900-3979 
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